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Dear Parents and Carers,

The Friends of Green Top PTA are so excited to announce Green Top’s first colour run! It
is going to be held on Friday 30th August 2024 as an exciting end to a week of getting to
know your crew on the first week back. This event will be for our KS1 and KS2 children.
We are holding it as our first sponsored event and every single penny will benefit the
children. We are aiming to raise money for a reading for pleasure library within school.
This will benefit all children across the school.

The colour run will be a fun and exciting opportunity for the children that will make
memories to last a lifetime. They will have an obstacle course to go through and there
will be colour stations where non-toxic, biodegradable, and washable colour powder will
be sprinkled over everyone as they move past each station. Sunglasses will be provided
for the runners as they are taking part in the event to protect their eyes. The clothing
that is worn should be clothing that you do not mind having colour thrown over- white
will show up the most colour. With the school year ending you could save a polo shirt
before buying new uniform just for this!

The colour run will take place in the afternoon and the children will not be going back
into school afterwards to prevent any paint transfer. We would suggest walking home
from the event rather than cars but if you do need to drive, we would suggest bin bags/
large sheets to protect your car seats and possibly a change of clothes.

Each child will be given a sponsor form and envelope to bring home to collect and store
funds over the summer. We hope you can ask lots of family members, friends and
neighbours to sponsor your child so that we can raise as much money as possible to go
towards the library. The person who gets the most sponsorship money in each year
group will even get a special prize!

Have a wonderful summer break and we will see you at our events during the academic
year of 2024/2025!

Kind regards
The Friend’s Of Green Top School PTA


